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19 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night Time (Year 8 and 10 students) 
 
Further to recent communication, I write to confirm arrangements for the above show on Thursday 
27 January. 
 
Students will need to ensure that they collect their lunch from the Hub during break time. It is essential 
that students meet staff on the lawn at 12:15 to allow for a quick departure from the Academy at 
12:30. Students and staff will then travel to the Mayflower Theatre for the performance via coach. 
Due to current Covid-19 expectations, it is essential that students wear masks on the coach and during 
the performance. If students are exempt, please ensure that the lanyard is evident. 
 
We will return to the Academy at approximately 18:00 
 
The final payment, of £12.00, should be made by Friday 21 January 2022.  
 
The Academy’s preferred payment method is using our online payment system (www.scopay.com). 
Cash (correct money only) and cheques (payable to The Bourne Academy) will be accepted only if the 
online payment system cannot be used. Any cash/cheque payments should be placed in a sealed 
envelope with the consent form with your child’s name and the trip clearly marked on the front. 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals or has been at any point in the last six years then they 
may be entitled to funding assistance. Please contact the Finance Department for more information. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime please: 
 
Lindsey.Murphy@thebourneacademy.com 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs L Murphy 
Subject Lead of Dance and Drama 
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Reply Slip RE: Mayflower Theatre Trip – The Curious Incident of the Dog in 
the Night Time 
 
 
Name of Child ………………………………………………………………..          Tutor Group  ……………………… 
 
I would like my child to attend the Mayflower Theatre Trip on Thursday 27 January 2022. 
 
I  have paid the *non-refundable deposit of £15.00 using the online payment system / enclose 
£15.00 for the non-refundable deposit 
 
I confirm that I will pay the final balance of £12.00 by 21 January 2022. 
 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
Print name: ………………………………………………… 
 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 
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